Bonners Church of England Primary School



South Ashdown Schools' Federation



Inspire & Aspire

Friday 11th May 2018



FOB's News

Thank you to those who attended the last FOBs meeting with Year 6 parents. To enable everyone to attend the Summer Party the date has been changed to Friday 29th June. Details will be released very soon.

Message from Mrs Radford

Dear Parents. This week we have undertaken interviews for staffing for Bonners CE School. I am delighted to inform you that on Thursday following the interview process the Chair of Governors appointed our Acting Head of School Mrs Wilson, as our permanent Head of School. I would like to thank Mrs Wilson for taking on this role for the past year. I know she is very committed to the future and success of Bonners CE School and as a community we look forward to working with her in this post.

We have also appointed Miss Gemma Harrison to our federation school team, she will be joining us after half –term. Miss Harrison has been working with us this year and will become a permanent member of our staff team

I am very pleased to congratulate all those whose attendance has risen this term. Thank you to parents and carers for supporting the school with this.

We would like to wish all our year 6 students good luck in the National Curriculum Tests next week they have been working well during this year. We look forward to welcoming them for breakfast on Monday.

Thank you for your continued support.

Celebration Assembly

This week we recognise the following children for their effort in learning:

Wrens: Leah

Robins: Honey-May/Orla Woodpeckers: George/Josie Kingfishers: Zach/Amelia Owls: Layla/Aidan



For the tidiest classroom/ cloakroom receiving Tidy Trevor:
For the smartest pupils receiving Gorgeous Geoff:
Woodpeckers
For the politest pupils receiving Polite Penny:
Robins

Well Donel!

Attendance



We are celebrating attendance at **Bonners CE Primary School** and have introduced our new initiative to increase our whole school attendance, where the children gain certificates and rewards for improved attendance, individual and whole class. Encouraging regular school attendance is one of the most powerful ways you can prepare your child for success—both in school and in life!

For the best class attendance all week receiving Leo Lion Award: Kingfishers Well done!

Enriched Curriculum



Robin Class and Woodpeckers enjoyed an exciting trip to Wakehurst place this week. They went on a nature trail and dissected plants in the science labs. Thank you once again for all of our parent helpers.

Last week we were thrilled to welcome our STEM visitors who worked on a project all day with Kingfisher Class designing boats. The class took great delight in racing their boats at the end of the day. Thank you to Mrs Hart for organising this event and well done to all of our budding Engineers of the future!





Quote of the week

Our Christian Value for this week is-





Congratulations!

Well done to Stacey in year 6 who has represented Bonners School during the Prince William awards at Uckfield Community Technology College. She was awarded the Skill force medal for the week for her improving confidence and involvement during the programme. We are all so very proud of you Stacey for your effort and commitment during this course.

A Few Reminders of dates coming up this term



KS2 SATs Week

Monday, 14th May- Thursday 17th May

Menu change

Thursday 17th May - See ParentMail

Safeguarding is always of paramount importance to us. If you have any safeguarding issues you would like to discuss please come and see us.